Notes from the Music Room 		

It’s been another busy week for everyone in their music lessons. With Mrs. Kessel-Fell, the children continued to learn their harvest songs, well done to everyone that practised singing these songs at home, keep up the good work! As a reminder, these are the songs for each class:
Pimhill- Big Red Combine Harvester
Haughmond- Bean Harvest 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Grinshill- Singing Vegetables 
Stiperstones- Thank You for The Harvest 
Wrekin- In the Bin
Whole school- Autumn Days.

Choir continued to learn a silly song about a banana, a serious song about keeping school rules and A Million Dreams from The Greatest Showman but have now started to look forward to December with a Christmas song. Rehearsals will continue next week on Tuesday, children from year 1 upwards are welcome. 

With Mrs. Roberson, Grinshill demonstrated that they could remember how to read rhythms and we had excellent solo performances of Toot Toot C from some members of the class, well done! the children started to learn Cowboy Swing, which they will continue with next week. Stiperstones and Wrekin have worked hard to produce a lovely, controlled sound on their pbuzz and are continuing to learn how to play more notes whilst learning to play Jingle Bells. Many of the children are excited about bringing the instruments home so that they can share their new musical skills with you all. More details about this will follow soon. 

Music Community Group is working hard and sounding great whilst learning to play Star Wars. Keep practising everyone, your hard work is paying off!
